
 

 

 

 

20th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 children, 

 

One of the new and exciting things that your children will be able to do, as Year 3 pupils, is to 

borrow books from our school library. They will be able to take books out and change them 

weekly. 

 

Some of you will already be familiar with this if you have older children in the school. I 

suggest that they keep their library book in their school book-bag so that they always know 

where to find it when it is time to return it. 

 

We have also a library system which the children are able to access at home and this has 

proved very popular with our older children. Details of this are attached. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Millard and Miss McIntosh 

English Coordinators 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


